Catskill Town Board Monthly Meeting
Catskill Town Hall
March 1, 2022	6:30 pm

Attendance:	Dale Finch,		Supervisor
		Jared Giordiano,	Councilman
		Patrick McCulloch,	Councilman

Supervisor Finch opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

MINUTES:

February 1, 2022	Town Board Monthly Meeting
February 16, 2022	Town Board Committee Meeting

Motion:	 Councilman McCulloch		Second:	 Councilman Giordiano; carried

CORRESPONDENCE:

County Resolution 76-22 Authoring obtaining and furnishing of election related materials for the year 2022.

County Resolution 75-2022 Chargeback of election related services and materials for 2021 (Catskill’s share $11,199.80).

Solicitation from Hudson Valley Office Equipment Inc.

Letter from Central Hudson regarding Dig Safe.

Notice of Village of Catskill Planning Board public hearing Feb. 28 regarding conversation of a 3-family dwelling to a 5-family dwelling at 218 Water St. at the Robert C. Antonelli Senior Center.

NYS Dept. of Public Service inviting public comment regarding Broadband Assessment Program with public statement hearings March 2 and 3rd.  

Thank you letter from Patti Dushane commending Emergency Medical Services Kevin McGee and Amy Tino regarding a recent medical event.  

CONTINUING BUSINESS:

Supervisor Finch stated he spoke with Shawn Beers regarding the fence at the Ricky Cramer field and it should be done by end of next week.  

The meeting with the school district regarding Summer Rec will be March 7th.  Councilwoman Scannapieco will be attending.

NY Bridge RFP’s are out and we will go through the selection process for work on Game Farm Road.  

NEW BUSINESS:

Councilman McCulloch stated George June wishes to hire a FT Paramedic by March 15th.  

Supervisor Finch stated he spoke with Warren Hart regarding training programs for Planning and Zoning members.

Councilman McCulloch stated filming for the HBO production will be at Avalon and Church Street Thursday.  If there are any issues to call him.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Councilman McCulloch shared the Emergency Management class information for local public officials is to be held April 27th if anyone is interested in attending.

With no further business a motion to enter into executive session to discuss a personnel issue was made by Councilman Giordiano second by Councilman McCulloch.  Executive session began 6:40 pm.

Motion to exit executive session and end the meeting was made by Councilman McCulloch second by Councilman Giordiano.  Meeting ended 7:19 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Izzo
Town Clerk

